No. DGP/ATR Cell/PHQ/2016/ 7/
®T HEAT

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE

Andaman & Nicobar Islands
ko kskokk N\

W =, Port Blair f&i® dated the ”S?/Iay, 2016

The Secretary Tribal Welfare
Andaman & Nicobar Administration
. Port Blair

OD/} "?i) Seeking clarification to allow tow vehicles to brought breakdown vehicle
'F W from Jarawa Reserved Area without convoy - reg

Sir,
WM . In continuation to this office letter No. DGP/ATR Cell/2016/06 dated
DU'“. 12/04/2016, It is pertinent to mentioned that while plying of vehicle on ATR. It has
&/ been revealed that some of the vehicles got breakdown and not in the position were

to be brought in the convoy system & the same were brought through towing the

C\\) vehicle without convoy.

ol 7 l/ Hence, it is requested that it may also be decided whether we may allow to
\‘ taw vehicle to cross Jarawa Reserved area without convoy in case of any emergency
or not. Also cases not covered under Tribal Weifare Department vide letter No. 1-

6.\// 836/2012-TW/1017 dated 05/11/2013 would be referred to the Secretary Tribal
’Jdal\> Welfare Department for further direction in future.

\?\ge Yours faithfully,
}%x>

e
\‘? (6

ﬁ‘lﬁ (N.S. ela, IPS)

Inspector General of Police,

é7 &/ Nodal officer, ATR

Police Head Quarter,
N g 4 Port Blair

» 2
A& Copy to:-

1. PS to CS, A&N Islands

2 Asstt. Secy.(Home) } For kind information please.
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